
     
September 16, 2009  

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4   

Dear Ms. Walli: 

RE:  Stakeholder Consultation Conference on the Cost of Capital in Current Economic 
and Financial Market Conditions 
Board File No.:  EB-2009-0084        

 

Further to our letter of September 8, 2009, please find enclosed the submission of the Coalition 
of Large Distributors (the CLD ) and Hydro One Networks Inc., (together the Utilities ) of a 
presentation by our technical expert, Concentric Energy Advisors at the Stakeholder Consultation 
Conference for the week of September 21, 2008.  The enclosed documentation was filed via e-
filing and a confirmation of e-filing is enclosed. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the writer at 905-283-4098. 

Yours truly, 

(Original signed by) 

Gia M. DeJulio 

Attach.  

Gia M. DeJulio 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. 
(905) 283-4098    
gdejulio@enersource.com

 

Indy Butany-DeSouza 
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
(905) 317 4765  
cameron.mckenzie@horizonutilities.com

  

Lynne Anderson  
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
(613) 738-5499 X527  
lynneanderson@hydroottawa.com

     

Paula Conboy  
PowerStream Inc.  
(905) 532 4526 
paula.conboy@powerstream.ca

  

Colin McLorg  
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
(416) 542-2513  
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

  

Greg Van Dusen 
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
(416) 345 5722 
greg.van@HydroOne.com

 

George Armstrong  
Veridian Connections Inc. 
(905) 427 9870 x2202  
garmstrong@veridian.on.ca

      


